
OLLI at SOU 

Volunteer Faire 

Join us Tuesday, January 14, 2–4 p.m. 
in Rooms D and E of the SOU Campbell Center. 

- Open to all members

- Learn about our many volunteer
opportunities

- Support OLLI with what you enjoy
doing

- Become part of a team of 350+
volunteers

As part of the fun, we will have a 
soup competition. Taste-test soups 
while browsing our positions. No 
need to register, just show up on 
January 14! 


